
From: Woodruff, Morris 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2005 11:08 AM 
To: Boyce, Lonnell 
Subject: FW: Sprint Nextel Merger Case # IO-2006-0086 
 
  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dale, Cully 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2005 3:35 PM 
To: Woodruff, Morris 
Subject: FW: Sprint Nextel Merger Case # IO-2006-0086 
 
  
For the file.  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Neuner, Joyce 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2005 7:54 AM 
To: Dale, Cully 
Cc: Kelly, Kevin 
Subject: FW: Sprint Nextel Merger Case # IO-2006-0086 
 
Cully -- this was addressed specifically to you -- forwarded from PSC info. 
 
Joyce  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: rkim@interlinc.net [mailto:rkim@interlinc.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2005 7:55 PM 
To: pscinfo@psc.mo.gov 
Subject: Sprint Nextel Merger Case # IO-2006-0086 
 
Attention:  Cully Dale, Secretary 
 
 
 
I am writing due to my concern of the unknown with the proposed Sprint-Nextel 
company.  I would like to see a hearing take place so we can get facts regarding 
this merger.  Most of Sprint's exchanges are very rural.  There are close to 80 
small towns that this will affect.  They are proposing to spin off the local 
side as a new company with $7 billion in debt without any information as to how 
the new local company can survive. 
What kind of prices will customers of the new company see?  We can't seem to get 
any solid information to this. 
 
Please take into consideration the the current Sprint local telecommunication 
customers and their employees futures.  We would just like some answers before 
this is a done deal. 
 
Case File # IO-2006-0086 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Kimberly Richeson 
906 SE BB Hwy 
Deepwater, MO 64740 



 


